Don’t let them lose their last race!

Dear SA Greys Member,

You've probably seen the news. Tucson Greyhound Park (TGP) can no longer inject their
female dogs with steroids, so they’re going to get rid of them - by the hundreds. And that’s
when the race begins.

The race to gather these dogs from TGP, the race for any needed
medical care and spaying, the race to get these dogs out of the
rescue kennels and into foster homes, and then the race to find
forever homes to make room for the next batch of rescued hounds.

We're getting a LOT of new dogs off the track
And SA Greys needs your help to do this. In the next few weeks

we’ll be getting 30 more dogs that need to be taken care of. In the
next six months, we’ll be getting close to 300.

So what does that mean to you and me? More rescued dogs means
more dogs at the kennel to be turned out and fed. More dogs to take
to the vet, more foster homes, and more forever homes so we can keep the new dogs coming in.
And you know TGP won’t wait for us to be ready.

We need more volunteers

Which means we need more volunteers so we can keep
these dogs moving through our system. We need
reliable people for kennel turnout, for rides to the vet,
for post-op care, for foster homes, for home inspections,
for events, for fundraising, for publicity - for any activity
that you can help us with.

We need to get the word out that SA Greys is going to
have lots of beautiful hounds that need a loving family
and a comfy couch to call their own.




We need to raise more money

And yes, we need money, and we welcome any and all
ideas on how to raise this money.

SA Greys charges $250 for each adoption. But each
rescued hound has different needs, and the real cost of
taking care of them can range from $350 to $600 or
more. If the average cost difference per dog is $200,
and you multiply that by the 300 dogs we could be
receiving, we will be short $60,000.

The hounds desperately need you!

You can see our dilemma. We need volunteers, we
need donations, we need fundraising. And time is of
the essence. But by working together, I know we can
get this done.

So please, step up and volunteer your time, even if it's only a couple of hours a week.
Donate whatever you can, even if it’s only $5.00. Every little bit helps.

And then start spreading the word about Southern Arizona Greyhound Adoption and
the hounds we’ll be saving.

The race is on, and we can’t afford to lose.

Sincerely yours,

John Clark, President

Southern Arizona Greyhound Adoption

P.S. You can click on this link to go immediately to the volunteer application on our

Website: http://sagreyhoundadoption.org/volunteer/volunteer-app

P.P.S. You can click on this link to make an immediate donation:
http://sagreyhoundadoption.org/donations
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